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Property Exchange Australia Ltd. (PEXA) System Release 9.0.1 is scheduled for 10 
December 2018.   

This update will enable an Application to Register Death by Survivor, Transmission 
Application and a Transfer to be lodged electronically in series.  

This removes the restrictions identified in Customer Information Bulletin 316 and Notice To 
Lodging Parties No. 210. 

The following combinations will be supported (including other variations of these 
combinations): 
 

• Application to Register Death by Survivor + Transfer + Mortgage 
• Transmission Application + Transfer + Mortgage  
• Application to Register Death by Survivor + Transmission Application + Transfer + 

Mortgage 
 
Further information can be found on the PEXA Community page or by 
contacting Land Services SA customer support on 08 8423 5000 or by 
emailing customersupport@landservices.com.au 
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